## HARDWICK TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING

## AGENDA Monday, July 11, 2022

## 5:30 pm meeting - email hardwicktrails@gmail.com for an invite VIRTUAL Format

In attendance: K & D Mitchell, N & R Wiesen, N Spaulding, N Shepard, L & W Renaud, H Beattie

- 1. Adopt/Amend Minutes of June 6 Meeting: <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MusJL1BqIIUQl7PCi4R2iiCdhnzur59ZPtyT5P1-m">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MusJL1BqIIUQl7PCi4R2iiCdhnzur59ZPtyT5P1-m</a>
  - https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MusJL1BgIIUQI/PCi4R2iiCdhnzur59ZPty15P1-mkc/edit
    - Approved unanimously
- 2. Additions to the agenda
- 3. Updates:
  - a. Trail conditions
    - i. Look good
    - ii. Wayne is working on the Red Trail
    - iii. Sidebar mower? Grant \$\$?
  - b. Signs
    - i. Trails
      - 1. all good
      - 2. Back to Hazen signs? Ron may still have some
    - ii. Downtown Banner- up now!
    - iii. Potential canvas for display case
      - 1. New maps printed for downtown & kiosk
      - 2. Dave will measure both and send file to Helen
- 4. Financials: Norma Spaulding
  - a. Coin drop-netted \$1232.69
  - b. 2022 budget pretty much depleted
  - c. Spent \$365 for strider bikes
  - d. Still have \$19K in capital fund
  - e. Still have some grant \$ left (have spent \$6K so far)
- 5. Bike Rodeo Debrief
  - a. 24 or so kids participated
  - b. Had lots of fun!
  - c. Should we do it again?
    - i. YES
    - ii. A lot of other activities going on, may want to change date

- 6. Coin Drop Debrief/Celebration Norma/Ron-see above #4
- 7. Bike Race Details Eric (not present)
  - a. Need volunteers
- 8. Bikes for All proposal
  - a. steering committee? John T, Bevin BC?
  - b. Helen met with Hank at Chuck's bikes-need to order now
  - c. Do we want to commit to a bike lending program??
  - d. Lisa Sammet is working on a loan-out policy
  - e. Would partner with library and Rec committee and Hazen
  - f. Maybe let LVRT and bike program mature a little bit before we commit?
- 9. Annual Meeting Planning August
  - a. At Nancy and Al's-mid August
  - b. Friday the 19th
  - c. Will figure out agenda and time
- 10. Other business
  - a. Dog poop on trail still a problem
  - b. Only two poop flingers left
  - c. Look into other options?
  - d. Need a more directly messaged sign?
- 11. Adjourn 6:45

Respectfully submitted by D. Mitchell